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Hon. Richard V. Runel 
Cle~k, Howie Toll?lship 
van Hook1 North Dakota 

Dear • Rammelr 

January 71 l953 

Enclosed herewith is a le, I have just reeei ved 
in reference to the inquiry made ncerning the, reloca~ion 
of roads in Ko ntrail County in onnection with the construct­
ion and operation of the Qarri on Dam and Reservoir Project. 

I regret thie report ia not as favorable ae I had 
anticipated, however, I was glad to have obtained this in­
formation fr you and to bri tlis matter to the attention 
•Of this a. . ency• 

Shoul you f el I can be or urther he_p to you in 
· .1ia or s r other matter, hope you will let me know as I 

am al ay. glad to be of assistance whenever possible. 

ith kindest re arda and hoping you are well and 
happy, I am 

Sincerely, 
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